
 
       

            

A big shout out to everyone who 

participated in the 2019-2020 

Lotto68 50/50 draw.  This year, 

the Nanaimo-Ladysmith Schools 

Foundation (NLSF) awarded 

graduating students 22 Awards 

of $500 each. Staff took home a 

total of $11,000 in winnings.  

 

NLSF and Gaming Regulations 

requires staff to register each 

year, to participate in the fall.  

The 50/50 draw gives you a 

chance to win, while supporting 

students. 

 

Register now. 
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RETIREES 

Congratulations to the following 

retirees! 

Maureen Arabsky, Kiersten Cote, 

Diane Bunnah, Jane Carroll, Karen 

Clevette,  Mark Darrell, Greg 

Denslow, Doug English, Angela 

Gasson, Carol Girard, Elizabeth 

Lorenz, Coleen Lycan, Susan 

Merritt, William McGann, Margaret 

Perala, Celia Pidduck, Marisa 

Radcliffe, Colleen Sen, Vera 

Sigmund, Linda Simard, Suzanne 

Yost, Karina Younk 

Email communications@sd68.bc.ca if 

you know someone who is retiring or 

have a special event planned. 
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To submit an item for  
NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

 

Submit an Item 
Current and past issues of 
NLPS News can be found at 
sd68.bc.ca 

At the Special Board 

meeting Wednesday, 

June 17, the Board 

approved the 2020-21 

Preliminary Annual 

Budget. 

 

Here’s the recording 

of the meeting. 

 

            

Staff have created a resource for 

parents to learn about Covid-19 

Assessment & Reporting  

for June 2020. 

 
Have a look. 

Assessment & Reporting 
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https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/Lotto68-Fillable-2020-2021.pdf
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/news/district-news/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EQ1We4DrCJY&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EQ1We4DrCJY&feature=youtu.be
https://learningathome.sd68.bc.ca/covid-19-assessment-reporting/

